
 

 

 

 

 

 

Administrator:  Fr. Francesco Pirisi 

 

Office Administrator:   

Pat Belgrave   (902) 454-8221  

(Monday morning, Tuesday—Thursday) 

 

On–site Office Hours:  

Wednesdays   9:00am—5:00pm 

 

Saint Catherine of Siena Parish 
“Home of the Franciscans of Halifax” 

 

The Feast of Christ the King 
November 26, 2017 

 
St. Catherine’s Parish Address 

6476 Bayers Rd. 

 

Parish Office  

6466 Bayers Rd., Halifax, NS  B3L 2B1 

 

email: office@saintcatherineofsiena.ca 

www.saintcatherineofsiena.ca 

 

St. Theresa’s  
Tues. Nov. 28 9:00am The Gannon Family † 

Wed. Nov. 29 9:00am Adelia Saccomandi † 

Thurs. Nov. 30 9:00am All the intentions in the book 
Fri. Dec. 1  9:00am 1st Friday of the Month 
            (memorial book) 
St. Catherine’s  
Sat. Dec. 2  9:00am Maria Colaicovo † 

Pastoral Team 

 Fr. Francesco Pirisi 

 Sr. Rita Hanna 

 Donna Noddin  

 

Religious Education Coordinator 

Donna Noddin   (902) 455-1617 

Email: donna.noddin@gmail.com 

Daily Mass Intentions 

Confessions at St. Catherine’s: 

  Saturday following the 9:00am Mass  
 

Lectio Divina:   Thursday 7:00—8:00pm 

(Rectory Chapel—side door) 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Monday—Friday 9:30 am—4:30 pm 

in St. Theresa’s Chapel 

Weekday Mass Times: 
Tuesday—Friday 9:00am at St. Theresa’s  

Saturday 9:00am at St. Catherine’s 
 

 

 

Weekend Mass Times 
Sunday 11:00 am and 

7:00 pm (Rosary at 6:30 pm) 

 

to the Community Life Commit-
tee for organizing the Harvest 
Potluck last Sunday.  Close to 
120 parishioners and friends 
were in attendance!  The food 
was wonderful, the fellowship 
warm, and the music by the 
‘Mother Pluckers’ was incredible 

and uplifting.  Thank you to all who participated, who brought 
food, and who made this event happen! 

This Sunday, we celebrate the end of 
another liturgical year, as we celebrate 
the Feast of Christ the King.  Pope 
Pius XI established the Solemnity of 
Our Lord Jesus Christ or the Feast of 
Christ the King in 1925 to honor Jesus 
Christ as King over all crea-

tion.  Throughout Scripture, Jesus Christ refers to the “kingdom” 
when He shared His message with those He met.  As He stood 
before Pilate before He was put to death, Pilate said to Him, “So 
you are a king?”  Jesus answered, “You say that I am a king. For 
this I was born, and for this I have come into the world, to bear 
witness to the truth. Everyone who is of the truth hears my 
voice.” 

This Sunday Eucharist Adoration will take place     
following the 9:30am Mass at St. Theresa’s Parish and 
will close with the Divine Mercy Chaplet at 3:00pm. 

 
A Christmas Carol 

An Advent/  
Christmas  

Preparation  
 
Fr. Paul MacIntosh 
of the Franciscans 

of Halifax invites you to join with him for an Advent/
Christmas Preparation on Charles Dickens’ A Christ-
mas Carol.  This Christmas classic, first published in 
1843, is a compelling tale of greed, love and charity as 
the citizens of London await the joyful arrival of Christ-
mas, all except, Ebenezer Scrooge.  On that Christmas 
Eve, Ebenezer is first visited by the spirit of his former 
business partner, Jacob Marley, who warns him of   
further visits from the Ghost of Christmas Past, Present 
and Future.  This Friday, December 1

st
 at 7:00 pm in 

St. Catherine’s Church, Fr. Paul will lead us on a reflec-
tion of the Ghost of Christmas Past as we continue to 
prepare for the holy, sacred time of Advent and     
Christmas.  This time of preparation continues again on 
December 8

th
 and 15

th
.  All are welcome. 

 
Franciscan choir and Advent:  
The Franciscan choir will be host-
ing a series of Holy Hours during 
the Tuesdays of Advent.  Included 
in the evening of Eucharistic     
adoration will be sung evening 
prayer, as well as silence and 
musical reflection.  The dates are 
Tuesday, December 5th, 12th and 
19th at 7:00pm.  To be held at St. 
Catherine of Siena Parish. 

Liturgy 

http://www.saintcatherineofsiena.ca/
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Solemnity


Stewardship—A Way of Life 

Community News 

Franciscans of Halifax Contact Information 

www.franciscansofhalifax.com 

Moderator:  fatherfrancesco@gmail.com  

Our History at a Glace 

Parish News 

Religious Education 

Next Sunday, December 3
rd

, a Children’s 
Liturgy will be celebrated during the 
11:00 am Mass. 

ST. CATHERINE'S CONFERENCE 

OF THE ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

SOCIETY - This Thursday, Novem-

ber 30th, will be the 57th Anniver-

sary of our St. Catherine's Confer-

ence of the St. Vincent de Paul    

Society.  Yes, on November 30th, 

1960, the Conference began with 

only three members to carry out the 

work.  Then, as now, the faithful 

members of the St. Vincent de Paul 

Society cared for the poor in our community.   

 

We remember the past members of the Society, both    

living and deceased, whose tireless work for the poor did 

not go unnoticed.  Much thanks is extended to the eleven 

parishioners who, today, carry out this work in the name of 

our Parish family.  Thanks is also extended to those     

parishioners who continue to bring non-perishable food 

items to Mass to be distributed to the needy, and to those 

who financially support the continuing work of the          

society.  Without the support of food and funds, this work 

would not be possible.    

±ŜǊƛǘŀǎ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ .ƻƻƪǎ ŀƴŘ DƛƊǎ bŜŜŘǎ ¸ƻǳǊ IŜƭǇ 
The busiest season is here, and we need volunteers to 
support and assist people at your Parish. We have devel-
oped new ways of "cultivating the good habit of reading", 
and are now providing more convenient ways to receive 
books and gifts. We are seeking women and men to join 
us at any time Monday - Saturday ƛƴ ǎǘƻǊŜ at 30 Farnham 
Gate Rd Halifax , and also ŦǊƻƳ ƘƻƳŜ to help Catholics to 
a better understanding of their faith and to defend it. To 
find out e-mail at  veritashfx@gmail.com or call us at 902
-429-7216 . 

St. Vincent de Paul’s 
Christmas Project 

 
The Christmas Angel Tree 
has now been placed in the 
Sanctuary. With infor-
mation provided on the gift 

box ornaments, parishioners are asked to purchase a gift for 
that child.  The gift should be returned by Sunday, December 
10th.      
 
Next week, “Turkey Tags” will appear on the Christmas    
Angel Tree.  Parishioners who would like to give a monetary 
donation toward the cost of a full turkey dinner can take a 
“Turkey Tag” from the Tree and place their donation in the 
regular collection sometime during the Advent and Christmas 
season.   Our dinner boxes include a gift card for a turkey, 
carrots, potatoes, onions, peas, cookies, stuffing, gravy,  
apples, margarine, bread, tea, cranberries and yes, even a 
box of chocolates.  The St. Vincent de Paul Society invites 
parishioners to participate in their annual project.  The 
Christmas Project is not intended to be a burden on any-
one.  You are simply invited to do what you can if the spirit 
so moves you!   
 
The mission of the St. Vincent de Paul Society is to help 
those in need within our community.  If you are experiencing 
a particularly difficult financial strain this Christmas season, 
please call the St. Vincent de Paul phone line (902-455-
6525) if you need assistance with Christmas Dinner. 
  
Delivery day is Sunday, December 17

th
, following our 11:00 

am Mass.  If you can lend a hand, it would be appreciat-
ed!   From all who carry out this work, and from the families 
who will receive it, many thanks! 

 

ST. CATHERINE’S CHRISTMAS 

BINGO will be held next Sunday, 

December 3
rd

, at 2:00 pm (doors 

open at 12:30 pm).  Each regular 

game is for a turkey with four 

specials being played for baskets 

filled with lots of Christmas good-

ies and a ham. The final game is 

for a turkey, ham, and the 

GRAND basket of Christmas 

goodies.  Fun for all ages.     

Everyone is welcome! 

 
The 2018 St. Joseph’s Sunday Missal is available for     
purchase at the back table.  The cost is $3.00 each.  
 
Advent Folders can be found on the table at the back of the 
Church. 

http://www.franciscansofhalifax.com/
mailto:fatherfrancesco@gmail.com
mailto:veritashfx@gmail.com

